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Prague, 27 January 2023 

 

To the FBU, FDA, GMB, PCS, RCM, RCN, UNISON and Unite  

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues 

 

We send you solidarity greetings and our support in the face of the UK government’s plans for 

further attacks on the right to strike. We note that the UK already has some of the strictest strike 

laws in Europe and that the government seems to be more interested in making those rules even 

tougher rather than engaging with public service trade unions to negotiate reasonable improvements 

to pay and conditions that would end the current round of disputes. 

 

 

We note that the TUC is planning a day of protest on 1 February and we send our messages for 

support for that and look forward to hearing how we can ensure that the voices of European trade 

unions are heard in condemning this attack on trade union rights by the UK government. 

 

In solidarity, 

 

For the leadership of the Odborový svaz zdravotnictví a sociální péče České republiky 

 

 

Dagmar Žitníková 

President 

 

 

 


